
  

         
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

November, 2015 

Dear Mr. Miles George, 

 

We wish to thank you and to recognize your vision and leadership in endorsing the Caring for 

Climate initiative. In addition to your valuable participation to the UN Global Compact,  

Infigen Energy is now part of the largest global business movement to address climate change, 

endorsed by over 400 companies from 60 countries. 

 

The climate change crisis has risen to the top of the international agenda with growing public 

concern. Companies, local governments and countries have already recognized and are 

capitalizing on the benefits of moving towards low carbon, climate resilient and green 

economy pathways. With Caring for Climate, the UN Global Compact, the UN Environment 

Programme (UNEP) and the secretariat of the UN Framework Convention on Climate Change 

(UNFCCC) seek to (i) mobilize businesses on a global scale to take a stand for a low-carbon 

and climate resilient economy through their processes, products and services; as well as (ii) 

inform the climate change global policy agenda in order to contribute to progress in the 

intergovernmental climate change process. 

 

Caring for Climate offers ongoing engagement opportunities for signatories, in particular 

through events, publications and collaborative action platforms. Further information on 

upcoming engagement opportunities can be found on the initiative’s website at 

www.caringforclimate.org. 

 

We welcome Infigen Energy to the Caring for Climate initiative and look forward to working 

with you. 

 

 

Sincerely,

          

       

      
 

 

                   Lise Kingo    Christiana Figueres          Ligia Noronha 

            Executive Director   Executive Secretary            Director 

UN Global Compact Office UN Framework on Climate Change        UNEP DTIE

 

 

 

 

Miles George  

Chief Executive Officer  

Infigen Energy 

http://www.caringforclimate.org/

